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TO:   All Agents and Brokers (ALL CANADA) 

BULLETIN NO.: ALL.AGCY 2025-04 

DATE:   August 12, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Prior Experience Reporting Update 
 

An update has been made regarding the acceptance of prior experience reports for business placed within 
the Facility Association Residual Market. 

Effective immediately, both Insurance Bureau of Canada DASH and CGI-Autoplus reports are recognized 
as valid prior experience documentation for all business written through the Facility Association Residual 
Market. 

This change follows the introduction of IBC Dash in early June 2024. In collaboration with our Servicing 
Carrier, The Nordic Insurance Company of Canada, Facility Association conducted a review of the DASH 
report to ensure that critical details required for FARM business underwriting were maintained. 

This bulletin is being distributed by Servicing Carriers to whom all enquiries should be addressed. 
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